
 

 

Stewards Notes – 1/3/2024 
 

Holidays For Heroes Results – President Goodhart and 

Vice President Carpenter would like to thank everyone 

for your support during the 2023 H4H Gun Raffle. 

$6,350 was raised to help soldiers and their families!  

 

January Meeting – The first monthly meeting of this 

year is Tuesday, January 9 at 1:00 and 3:30 PM. The 

location is UAW 863 Hall – 10708 Reading Road. 

 

Resubmit ETRs for 2024 – At the end of the year, all 

ETRs were wiped out. If you want to resubmit them, go 

on the JOS system right away.  

 

Computer Classes – Nancy Little will be registering 

people for classes today (Thursday, Jan. 4) from 11 AM 

to 3:30 PM at the UAW 647 office (11177 Reading 

Road) – or register online at https://ntli.org/ge-class-

registration. If you do it online, remember to apply for 

GE reimbursement (instructions are linked on the NTLI 

registration page). 


